
 

  

4409 St Pancras Campus 

BCP Letter of Professional Certification 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We, as the Basement Design Engineer, have undertaken the permanent primary structure 

design for the above project in accordance with the relevant requirements of the S106 

agreement dated 24/12/20 ( Ref: Planning Application Number 2019/4201/P).  

 

The detailed measures outlined in the Clause 1.3.4 - b(i) - (vii)  of the above Section 106 

agreement, have been incorporated into our permanent primary structure design, drawings 

and specifications to achieve the objectives of the Detailed Basement Construction Plan. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

AKT II 

 

 

 

 

Danny Coopoosamy 

Director 
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